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Primary Care Joint Commissioning Committee Actions Log 

Open Items 

Action 
No 

Date of 
meeting 

Minute 
Number 

Item By When By Whom Action Update 

35b 08.02.17 PCC302a Premises Charges (Rent 
Reimbursement) 

May 2017 NHS England 08.02.17 - Awaiting the new cost 
directives to provide clarity on rent 
reimbursement in relation to when 
Practices allow other service providers to 
be use their rooms such as midwives. 
 
07.03.17 - NHS England confirmed they 
are still awaiting the new cost directives 
and have been informed they should 
receive this in April 2017. This will help 
to provide clarity on rent reimbursement 
in relation to when Practices allow other 
service providers using their rooms such 
as midwives. 
 
04.04.17 - NHS England confirmed they 
are still awaiting the new cost directives 
and will inform the CCG once this has 
been received. This will help to provide 
clarity on rent reimbursement in relation 
to when Practices allow other service 
providers using their rooms such as 
midwives.   
 

49 03.01.17 PCC283 Wolverhampton CCG Update 
Ms Southall to provide Evaluation 
Reports on extended opening hours 
at the March and May Meetings. 
 

May 2017 Sarah Southall 08.02.17 - Ms Southall confirmed an 
evaluation report on the two extended 
opening hours scheme will be provided 
at the March and May Committee 
Meetings.   
 
07.03.17 - It was confirmed that Ms 
Southall will provide a joint evaluation 
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report on the two extended opening 
hours scheme at the May Meeting.   
 
04.04.17 - It was confirmed that Ms 
Southall will provide a joint evaluation 
report on the two extended opening 
hours scheme at the May Meeting.   
 

53 07.03.17 PCC329 Wolverhampton CCG Update 
Ms Cresswell agreed to review the 
numbers and details regarding those 
areas patients feel they are not being 
provided with patient choice and 
report back to Mr McKenzie. 
 

April 2017 Tracy 
Cresswell 

04.04.17 - Ms Cresswell to confirm the 
details regarding the specific areas 
where patients feel they are not being 
provided with patient choice at the May 
meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


